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The Board of the Canadian Association for Interventional Radiology (CAIR) wishes to inform its
Corporate Partners that the 2020 Annual Meeting, scheduled May 28-30 in Montréal,
Québec, is canceled due to COVID 19.

The Board wishes to take this opportunity to thank Corporate Partners for their ongoing
support. This support enables the CAIR to organize continuing professional development
programs for its members and to promote the value of interventional radiology treatments
throughout Canada. CAIR's numerous efforts to raise awareness about the benefits of
interventional radiology are in part made possible thanks to the support of Corporate

Partners.

Considering the cancelation of the 2020 Annual Meeting, the CAIR agrees to reimburse an
amount of $5,000 to Partners who wish such an arrangement, as a partial reimbursement of
the costs of Corporate Partner status. At the Partner’s request, this $5,000 reimbursement
may be applied to the cost of Corporate Partner status for 2020-2021. Please note that the
CAIR is working hard to recover some of the expenditures already incurred towards the 2020

Annual Meeting but is fully aware that it will sustain significant losses.

Any questions may be addressed to the CAIR Head Office at cairserviceecairweb.ca
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